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Please update your email for CABIS:  
cabis@telus.net 

BRAIN  INJURY AWARENESS 
WEEK  is June 1– 7, 2009. On June 
5,2009– 11:30-1:30 pm at Roland Michener, 
Dr. David Cook, from the University of 
Alberta, Department of Pharmacology will be 
speaking on Substance Abuse and Acquired  
Brain Injury and How it affects people and the 
Brain,  This a free workshop is open to service 
providers, survivors, family members and 
caregivers. A light lunch will be provided. 
Please register  by calling barb at the 
Canadian Mental Health Association office at 
403-342-2266 or email 
bfolk@reddeer.cmha.ab.ca 
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Central Alberta Brain Injury Society 
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CABIS ANNUAL GENERAL 
MEETING 
 
Date: March 25 at 4pm 
Where: CABIS offices  #202-4805-
48th Street 
 
Everyone is invited 
 
Election of Directors and Officers.  
New Board Members are welcome! 
Refreshments and snacks will be 
served. 

  _____________ 
 

  “ Remember, caring is good, but 
it isn’t always easy or profitable” 
               
The Travelling Brain School 

 
Schools are signing up for April and 
May.  Looking forward to all the 
schools, especially the ones here in Red 
Deer. 
 
If you have a student enrolled in 
Central Alberta and would like us to 
present to their school, please have a 
representative from their school contact 
Kris at 403-341-3463 to set up a 
presentation 
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Membership Form—Join CABIS!   

Name: ________________________________ Address: _____________________________________ 

Phone: _________________  Fax: ____________ E-Mail: ____________________________________ 

Membership with CABIS is free, but we welcome donations. 
Your financial support helps us continue to run our programs and services.  
  $___________ Donation - Less than $200 

  $___________ Patron Donor - $200 or more Donation-(Grateful acknowledgement in CABIS publications) 

Charitable Tax Receipts will be issued for all Donations of $20.00 or more 
Membership entitles you to receive CABIS newsletters and vote at our Annual General Meeting 
I would be interested in helping CABIS: _____________________________ (Please call us to discuss your area(s) of interest) 

Please mail application and donation to CABIS office: #202- 4805-48 St. Red Deer, AB T4N 1S6.  Thank You!  

If you wish to be REMOVED from our membership list, please complete the following and return form to office. 

 

CABIS CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES 

A Memorial Donation to the Central Alberta Brain 
Injury Society is a thoughtful way to pay tribute to 
a loved one who has passed away. A condolence 
letter acknowledging the donor and the donation 
(without mentioning the amount) is sent to the 
family and all donations are tax deductible.    
Please contact the CABIS office.-403-341-3463  

  
February 2019 

14, 28 Club CABIS 
25th Board Meeting 

 
March 2019 

7, 21 Club CABIS 
25th AGM meeting 4 PM 

 
April 2019 

11, 25  Club CABIS 
29th Board Meeting 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Read Voice        

And 

               Pass It 
On... 

 
 


